
Thank you Bill.

Dave

From: Horne, William 
Sent: Tuesday, July 31, 2018 4:18 PM
To: Porter, David <David.Porter@MyClearwater.com>
Cc: Silverboard, Jill <jill.silverboard@myclearwater.com>; Gardner, Richard 
<Richard.Gardner@MyClearwater.com>; Daniel, Glenn <Glenn.Daniel@myClearwater.com>; Gilliam, 
Michael <Michael.Gilliam@MyClearwater.com>; Nguyen, Lan­Anh <Lan­
Anh.Nguyen@MyClearwater.com>; Brown, Jeremy <jeremy.brown@MyClearwater.com>; Benge, Alyce 
<alyce.benge@MyClearwater.com>
Subject: Re: Sanitary issues

Dave,
Your emergency request is approved.

Bill

Clearwater City Manager 

From: Porter, David
Sent: Tuesday, July 31, 2018 4:02:25 PM
To: Horne, William
Cc: Silverboard, Jill; Gardner, Richard; Daniel, Glenn; Gilliam, Michael; Nguyen, Lan­Anh; Brown, Jeremy; 
Benge, Alyce
Subject: FW: Sanitary issues

Mr. Horne,

Per our telephone conversation regarding two sewer line issues that must be repaired as emergencies I 
hereby submit this request for authorization to complete the necessary repair work.

Each of these line issues are described below in Glenn’s attached email message. The first is gravity main 
joint leak that is creating a void under the roadway that could undermine the road surface if not repaired 
quickly.
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The second defect (photos attached) we believe may be a force main leaking up through the concrete 
road surface at the foot of the bridge. This defect could be very difficult to repair due to its location so it 
could be very costly. We will not know the true scope of the work until it is excavated.

The Emergency Repair Contract that we have in place with Rolland Inc. to pay for these types of 
emergencies does not have sufficient funds to undertake this work.

Therefore, at this time I request that you approve that we contract with Rolland Inc. to undertake this 
work immediately. I estimate that the cost may be $500K or more to complete both projects; therefore I 
request that you approve the expenditure of $500k at this time. Once we know more I will update you if 
more funding is required.

Thank you,

Dave

From: Daniel, Glenn 
Sent: Tuesday, July 31, 2018 3:45 PM
To: Porter, David <David.Porter@MyClearwater.com>; Gardner, Richard 
<Richard.Gardner@MyClearwater.com>
Subject: Sanitary issues

1. Court and Lincoln –  leaking joint (joint has become offset) in median causing a void.  Will need 
MOT to repair.  No official estimates on this, just a guess, could be $50K up to $120K

2. Sand Key bridge at  S. Gulfview and Gulf blvd. (Clearwater Beach side) – water coming up at bridge 
abutment.  Sanitary force main in this location.  This has the potential to be costly, due to digging 
at the bridge (sheet piling, Mot, etc.)  Worst case could be $500K .  We won’t know more until this 
is excavated.  Although there is a reclaimed water line in the vicinity, the leak appears to follow the 
same flow pattern as a pump turning on and off, which would indicate it’s the force main.

Glenn	DanielWater,	Reclaim	&	Wastewater	Collections	ManagerCity	of	Clearwater	­	Public	Utilities(727)	562­4960	ext:	7249
www.myclearwater.com
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